



Dear Kevin & Melissa,

Thank you for participating in the BCCA Accreditation process this year. Camps like yours that participate in becoming accredited and keeping their accreditation are key to ensuring a strong children's residential camping industry in British Columbia. Our tradition of striving for excellence in the experiences and programs we provide is evident in all the camps that were visited in 2017.

The BCCA would like to update Rock Lake United Church Camp on its 2017 accreditation status. **Rock Lake United Church Camp** received a **4-Year Accreditation** term, based on the 2017 visitor's report and executive evaluation. Your next accreditation visit is due the **summer of 2021**.

A status of "Full" indicates that all "Required" standards were met (or that you have contacted the BCCA in writing to update us on your progress in correcting these deficiencies), and that fewer than 20% (fifteen) of the "Desired" standards were not met.

Your dedication to the BCCA is much appreciated by all member camps. I hope you will consider being an accreditation visitor in the future, and thereby help us to continue striving for excellence in camps around BC.

If you have questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact the BCCA Administrator, Lauren Marutt, at info@bccamping.org.

Sincerely,

Morgan Taylor BCCA Accreditation Chair